From: Brenda J. Shelton (BJS1)
AKR

To:
Date: Wednesday, September 29, 1993 10:00 am
Subject: PROPOSED RULE, PTS 19 AND 20

Al Roecklein,

I have reviewed xour progoaed rule in detail and concluded that

we can go without resubmittal to OMB because currently we have

agprova for twg versions of the regulat ns, the one previously

on the books and the one scheduled o go into effect 1-94.

Th reforg6 tht reporting requirement in estion 1s approved
rule

under b ¥ s, but as of 1-94 agprova for the copy to be sent
to the ind vidual would no }onger e covcrgd Because I agrae
hai this is s ‘Y1¥ accounting for the additional copy to fhe
ndiyidual, we 11 annotate our file to incorporate this

reunreuenﬁ during the next review cycle.

Please note that there is a need to change the Paperwork
Reduction Act Statement as follows:

"This gio osed iule does not contain a new or amended information
collection r rement subject to the Papervoik Reduction Act of
1980 (44 U.S8.C. 3501 et sea.). Existing re rements were
aggroved by the Office of Management and Bu get“ approval numbers
3150-0044, 3150-0014, 3150-0005, and 3150~0006.

P%ease note that I in¢luded the apgrcval,number for Part 19 and

alsoc made some cosmetic changes for consistency with our standard
statements. Please ensure at you make this Change so that when

ﬁDTdsends us a copy for review we won't have to place the rule on
o .

ghg¥%g you have any additional questions, please call me on

9403160149 940307
PDR
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